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StepIn! Project Finalization 

After two years of successful pan-European coop-
eration the StepIn! Project is coming to an end. 
From January 2012 to December 2013, the project 
team has jointly worked for inclusive societies and 
an active participation of migrants and minorities in 
Europe. The project partners from seven European 
countries – Germany, Italy, Scotland (GB), Slovenia, 
Sweden, the Czech Republic and Cyprus – have 
exchanged experiences and commonly developed 
training modules for adult education professionals. 
These have been tested in national workshops and 
a European training and published in a handbook. 

 

The project team at the 4th partner meeting 

The fourth partner meeting was held in October 
2013 in Nicosia, Cyprus. There, the project team 
reviewed the release of the handbook and planned 
the upcoming Grundtvig Training Course. 

Step In! Handbook 

The handbook for adult 
education, which is based 
on the seven workshop 
modules develop during 
the StepIn! Project, has 
recently been published. 
In English and German 
language it can be down-
loaded free of charge from 
the project’s website: 

 http://www.stepin-grundtvig.org/9275.html 

Soon the handbook will also be available in Czech, 
Greek, Italian, Slovenian, and Swedish language. 

Training Course in November 2013 

 

The Grundtvig Training Course in Hannover 

Die Grundtvig Training Course “Promoting social 
inclusion by fostering migrants’ active citizenship 
and intercultural competences of adult education 
professionals” took place from November 18th to 
22nd, 2013 in Hannover, Germany. Experts coming 
from the seven partner countries of the StepIn! 
Project participated in the seminar. 

The program included theoretical inputs, practical 
exercises and offered a platform for exchange 
among the participants. The training course intro-
duced the seven modules of the handbook and 
presented methods for the inclusion of migrants and 
the development of key competences. Part of the 
program was also a meeting in the Town Hall of 
Hannover where local strategies for the inclusion of 
migrants were discussed. 

Learn more about the StepIn! Project 

 Visit our website 
http://www.stepin-grundtvig.org/  

 

 Like us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/stepin.inclusive.societies 

 

 Contact the StepIn! team c/o Sara Poma Poma 
info@stepin-grundtvig.org 
 

 
We would like to thank you for your interest in the 
StepIn! Project and wish you a prosperous 2014! 
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